
NOTICE 

Town of Stratton 

Board of Selectmen 
 

The regular meeting of the Stratton Board of Selectmen scheduled for Monday, 

December 25, 2017 has been rescheduled for Tuesday, December 26, 2017 at 7:30pm at 

the Stratton Town Office, 9 W. Jamaica Rd., in Stratton due to the holiday. 

 

David Kent Youmg 
Town Clerk 


